Welcome to FAMBA, the Freeport Area Music Boosters Association!

Our organization is dedicated to supporting the music programs at Freeport Area Secondary
School, serving grades 6 through 12. FAMBA operates as a volunteer-driven initiative aimed at
enhancing the overall musical experience for our students.

At FAMBA, our primary goal is to bolster the efforts of the school's Music Department. This
includes providing essential resources such as transportation and snacks for field trips,
maintaining and repairing school-owned instruments, and replacing worn-out equipment
used by our various performing groups. We take pride in celebrating student achievements
both within the school and through external performances and events.

Membership in FAMBA is automatic for parents and legal guardians of students enrolled in
music instruction at Freeport Area secondary schools. We hold monthly meetings during the
school year, typically in person at the high school, with provisions for online forums when
necessary. These meetings provide opportunities for members to participate in discussions
and voting on matters such as officer elections.

Fundraising is a vital aspect of our support efforts. FAMBA organizes various activities
throughout the year, including concessions at varsity football games, Spirit Night, Breakfast
with Santa, and spirit wear sales. Proceeds from these events help fund student activities, such
as offsetting costs for music program participation, purchasing performance attire, and
contributing towards educational trips to cities like Chicago, Philadelphia, Nashville, and even
Disney!

Additionally, FAMBA manages fundraising initiatives specifically designated to benefit student
accounts. These funds can be used by students and their siblings involved in secondary music
programs to cover expenses such as performance clothing and trip costs, as well as earning
varsity letterman jackets.

We encourage all members of our community to join us at meetings and get involved in our
committees. Your participation and support are invaluable in enriching the musical education
and experiences of our students.

For more information or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at
FAMBAinformation@gmail.com. We look forward to working together to ensure a vibrant
musical future for our students.




